
CHRIST THE KING MINISTER’S SCHEDULE  

   May 2024    
 

MAY 4th, 4:00pm SATURDAY MASS 
Lector: 

Ray Hoheisel 
Mass Servers: 

Lucia & Philomena Reiser 
Communion Ministers: 

Laurie Boniarczyk ~ Marie & Darren Melland ~ Marsha Scholtz 
Rich Bolen 
Greeters: 

 Shannah & Larry Groothausen 
Communion to the Homebound: 
Nancy Koczur ~ Bruce Danielson 

Offertory Counters:  
Joe Jorgensen ~ Susan Olson ~ Brent or Steve 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
MAY 11th, 4:00pm SATURDAY MASS 

 Lector: 
Shannah Groothausen 

Mass Servers: 
Elliot Kenmir ~ Short 1                                            

     Communion Ministers:                     
Karen & John Hieserich ~ Joe Foerster ~ Kay & Al Warzecha                                                                              

Greeters: 
Kay & Al Warzecha 

Communion to the Homebound: 
Pat & Phil Splett ~ Joe Washleski 

Offertory Counters: 
Ellie Bergloff ~ Al Warzecha ~ Brent or Steve 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
MAY 18th, 4:00pm SATURDAY MASS  

Lector: 
Hannah Bergman 

Mass Servers: 
Nora Chilson ~ 1 Speltz girl 😊                                                

   Communion Ministers:                                                                                                  
Peg Hill ~ Joyce Ziebarth ~ Karen & John Hieserich ~ Hannah Bergman 

Greeters: 
Minnie Lofboom ~ Joyce Ziebarth 
Communion to the Homebound: 

Jeneile Meier ~ Joyce Ziebarth 
Offertory Counters: 

Karen Chilson ~ Susan Olson ~ Brent or Steve 



 
MAY 25th, 4:00pm SATURDAY MASS  

Lector: 
Karen Langerud 
Mass Servers: 

The Speltz Girls 
Communion Ministers: 

Brenda Taylor ~ Ruth Schoenecker ~ Marsha Scholtz ~ Kathy Skiba ~ Bennett Steen 
Greeters: 

The Speltz Family 
Communion to the Homebound: 

Don Barth ~ Karen Langerud 
Offertory Counters: 

John Langerud ~ Don Barth ~ Brent or Steve 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Hello and Happy May!    
 
I just wanted to give a quick update for the upcoming months.  
I have good news and bad news...good news, we get our snowbirds back! Yay! 
Bad news...we will be losing a few that will be gone to their cabins over the summer. 
Bummer! So again...I may be doubling up a few people. Sorry about that! 
Also, we are extremely short on Mass servers, so if you have children &/or 
grandchildren that have made their First Communion, (which happens this month), please 
encourage them to become a Mass server. After all, we get to go do fun stuff on the 
Server outings! 😊 
On another note, we could also use a few more lectors. If you haven’t read before, we 
have “cheat sheets”, aka – lector books that help with pronunciation of some of those 
strange names! Ha ha! Each lector is needed about once a month, so not a huge 
commitment. Think about it... 
Thanks for all that you do! 
 

Patty  


